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REVIEW OF GENDER POLICY AND SEXUAL HARASSMENT POLICY 
 
This is to bring to the notice of all members of the University community that the 

University Gender Policy and Sexual Harassment Policy are being reviewed. 

  

A Committee was set up by the Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Research, Innovation and 

Strategic Partnerships) to review and update the Gender Policy and Sexual Harassment 

Policy documents. The Committee therefore, wishes to receive contributions from 

members of the University community for the improvement of these documents. 

 

The documents are available online via http://ui.edu.ng/news/sexual-harassment-policy  

and http://ui.edu.ng/news/gender-policy. 

 

Suggestions should be forwarded to the Convener, Professor Oluyemisi A. Bamgbose, 

Faculty of Law and a copy to the Secretary, Mr. B. K. Oladele, Office of the Deputy 

Vice-Chancellor (Administration) or email: oa.bamgbose@mail.ui.edu.ng, 

oluyemisibamgbose@hotmail.com, bk.oladele@mail.ui.edu.ng and 

oladelebatunde@gmail.com. 

 

Thank you.  

  
 
O.I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 

Registrar 
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